
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

It is hard for me to grasp that it is already November. This year will soon be over! We have seen so many great things the 

Lord has done and is doing. We had a ministry partner that has bored a new well at the River Jordan Children’s Home in 

Bungoma Kenya. Pastor Patrick reported that they will have all of the clean water they will ever need. We are so thankful 

that the Lord has met this need! This well will be equipped with a solar pump so even if the electricity is out this compound 

can still draw water. We are so thankful to Samaritan’s Purse for taking care of this project. The medical clinic at River 

Jordan was also in need of renovations.  Clear Creek Baptist Church in Matthews had River Jordan as their mission’s 

emphasis for Vacation Bible School this past summer. The money raised was used to complete the renovations.  I am so 

thankful that the renovations are now complete. Thank you Clear Creek for giving to the Lord! Please be in prayer for River 

Jordan.  Urgent Need: The River Jordan Compound suffered a very serious storm on November 6th that destroyed the 

properties,  trees, and crops.  It rained a lot and caused the toilet to sink.  We thank God that no one was hurt. If anyone 

would like to give toward this project you can make a donation to TTWM.  Please be much in prayer for them.   

 

One of our partnering minisries, Echoes of Mercy in Kamuya Village Kenya is full of life and doing well.  Moses Omondi, 

the founder of this ministry, had a birthday last month. Happy birthday Moses and may the Lord bless you as you serve the 

orphans and widows in Kamuya village! 

 

 As we are finishing up another year lets purpose to finish well! Let’s give the Lord the praise that is due His great name 

and engage in His awesome mission. That mission is to reach boys and girls, men and women with the gospel all around 

this world. Thank you for being a part of touching the world with us! 

 

Serving Together, 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like Lucy 

that desperately 

need your 

sponsorship.  For 

only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684        www.touchtheworldministries.com       828-413-0438 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 
Lucy is one of the one hundred orphans residing at River 

Jordan Champions Home in Kenya.  Most of the children 

living at River Jordan have been orphaned because their 

parents have died of AIDS.  Pastor Patrick Wamalwa, the 

director of River Jordan writes regarding Eli:  

Lucy has a twin sister, they were born on 2009 and their 

parents died.  They were staying with their grandparents and 

their grandfather died last year. Their grandmother is weak 

and poor so she could not manage to raise them. We brought 

them to River Jordanwhen they were in a very bad 

condition. 

 


